
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/18/2024 10:44:55 PM

First name: Erik

Last name: Knall

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a rock climber and respectful user of the forest service, I oppose the proposed directive. While

well-intended, the directive as proposed is misguided. I believe that organizations like the Forest Service should

partner with local, knowledgeable experts to create bespoke, locally-relevant systems that effective through their

simplicity. The current proposal would be unwieldy and generate unnecessary, ineffective, and misdirected red

tape.


